From: Jean Scouse] 
Sent: 25 November 2016 15:19
To: George Smith
Cc: Peter Morgan
Subject: Planning Application ref:16/02116F relating to 7 Walford Road

Dear Mr Smith

 

The Town Estate Charity of Sibford Gower and Burdrop has been serving this community now for over 400 years and part of its remit it to preserve the extraordinary beauty of the area.  In particular we hope to achieve this with the acquisition and management of Wheathills field, Wheathills Livery and the Millennium field.  The Wheathills field was part purchased with donations from villagers who were most anxious to secure the views across the valley.

 

Over the years many of us who work voluntarily for the Town Estate Charity have spent much time on maintenance programmes to constantly improve our village.  Indeed, the hedge at Wheathills which was laid at the request of the Trust has recently received a prize.  We feel this enhances our community and provides amenity for all to enjoy.  It would be very sad if one family were allowed to compromise the good work which has been and is being done by community effort in this lovely village.

 

As trustees we endorse all the points that  the Sibford Ferris Parish Council has submitted and we do hope that our objections will be listened to.

 

Yours faithfully

 

Jean Scouse

Town Estate Trustees

 

